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March 26, 1920.

Dear Sir, your fils 2597

(Incl.)

I have your letter of the 23rd instant relative

E, R.S., to theto the appointment of Dr.C.R.Youn
position of medical attendant forthe Indians of Sucker

Creek, Sheguiandah and Whitefish River band, in which you

state that posters have been returned to you by the Indi=

Agent with no application, and in which you suggest tha

Dr. Young be requested to apply for permanent appointment, when

the matter will be dealt with by the Commission.

In reply I beg to say that the inclosed "application

for registration" has been received from Dr. Young, duly

and, and I presume it will meet the requirments offilled in

It should this not be the case I willthe Commission, by

request him to f.,in such further form as may be desir

by the Commission.

Yours truly,

Dich über die viele Commission,
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